
What is happening? 
Project works will include: 

• Removal and replacement of selected sections 

of road kerb and channel where required. 

When is it happening? 
Works are scheduled to commence in October and be 

completed in November 2024. The timing and duration 

are subject to weather and construction conditions. 

Works will generally occur between 6.30 am to 4.30 pm 
Monday to Friday. However, some works may occur 
outside these hours. 

What can I expect? 
We will aim to minimise disruption during these works. 

Some localised construction impacts are expected 

including: 
• Changed traffic conditions including 

reduced speed limits and temporary lane 
closures during construction working hours. 
Site representatives will be available to 
assist motorists as required. 

• Increased levels of noise, dust, and 
vibration adjacent to the construction site. 
Equipment and materials may be stored on 
the footpath. 

• Roadside parking within the work area will 
be unavailable at times during construction. 

• Any disturbance to the footpath will be 
restored to the original condition however 
slight variances to aesthetics are 
unavoidable until the new turf is 

established. 

The Construction Team will discuss with residents 

any issues with property access. 

We ask you to not walk or drive on the new work for 

at least 48 hours. 

For more information 
Council appreciates your patience as we work to 
improve our road network. For more information 
about these works, please contact us on (07) 3412 
3412 or email 
rcmcommunications@logan.qld.gov.au 

Figure: Typical access provided to driveways where 
kerb is being replaced. 
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Work area 

Kerb repairs 0 Stormwater pit 




